
Lakeville Cemetery Commissioners
Meeting Minutes
February 13, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 10:15 a.m. by Chairman Upham in the Local History 
Room of the Lakeville Public Library

Members present:  Commissioners Upham and Morton
                absent:    Commissioner Beal

Guests:  None

Minutes of the December 11, 2018 meeting were read and approved.

The Financial Report was tabled until the next meeting.

Old Business:

1.  All outstanding contracts for 2018 have been fulfilled.                                        
                                                                                                                                    
2.  We have no pending projects.                                                                                
                                                                                                                                    
3.  John Pink was contacted re the replotting of the open space at Strobridge          
     Cemetery.  We agreed to 4' plots and he will put the new map together.              
                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                    

New Business:                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                    
1.  The Cemetery Commission will attend a joint meeting of the Selectmen            
     and Finance Committee in March.  Chairman Upham will make his annual       
     presentation at this meeting.                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                    
2.  Projects for 2019 were discussed.  The walls at McCully Cemetery need to be  
     repaired.  We will seek someone to do this job.  We would like to complete       
     the fence between Precinct and Thompson Hill Cemeteries.  We will look         
     for a vendor who has old granite posts.                                                                 
                                                                                                                                    
3.  We will put off repairing the back fence at Ward Cemetery for now, but             
     leave it on the table for future discussion.                                                             
                                                                                                                                    



4.  We will get a proposal from South East Fence to straighten the rods at               
      Haskins Cemetery.                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                    
5.  We will plan to check our cemeteries after winter for damage.  If possible,        
     we will check them before the next meeting.                                                        
                                                                                                                                    
6.  Ken Leonard is designing an emblem to be placed in the sidewalk at the            
     burial site of Native Americans Thomas and William Smith near the Indian       
     Shore Cemetery complex.                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                    

The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 a.m.                                                                            
                                                                                                                                    

The next meeting will be on March 12, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 


